
 

 

13th January 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Update on Staff Absence in 1LH  
 
I am writing to inform you that, due to ongoing health issues, Louisa Hall has decided to hand in her 

resignation as teacher at Oswald Road. Since the middle of September we are very lucky to have had a 

long term cover teacher in the form of Mrs Crolla, and we are pleased to confirm that she will be staying 

on as class teacher for 1LH for the duration of this academic year. 

 

I know that the children have formed a close bond with Mrs Crolla, so we are delighted that she is able 

to continue to provide such a secure presence for the children in the absence of their original designated 

class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in this matter. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jon Beisly 

Acting Headteacher 

 


